Wareham Recycling Committee
Town Hall - 54 Marion Road
Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES
January 17, 2013

The meeting opened at 7:15. In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Marilyn
Russell, Earl Russell, Charlene Pricejﬂ@y\(\\,f@eféd&ﬂ

Minutes for November and December approved as written by
unanimous vote

Jack presented the treasurer's report

Discussion held regarding people who make pocketbooks from
hardcover book covers. Charlene saw these at home shows and has a
business card for one person. She will pass it on to Marilyn to peruse.
Discussion held regarding paint and other towns, paint shed, etc.
Marilyn presented thetenter has a new volunteer,

Marilyn reported the center received a small grant from DEP, which
we hope to use towards disposal of bad latex paint or a small shed.
Marilyrreports she was asked by the interim town accountant to have
committee approval for routine expenses submissions. '
Jennifer presented the State Conflict of Interest email

Meeting adjourned at 8:10
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